
 
 

 

Newport Church of England Junior School 
Avenue Road, Newport, Shropshire, TF10 7EA    
Tel: 01952 386600      Email: a3082@telford.gov.uk       

Web: www.newportjuniorschool.org.uk  

Head teacher: Mrs Nicola Moody MA PGCE 

 

Friday 12th July 2019 
 

RE: Yr 5 Residential Visit to Arthog Monday 9th – Friday 13th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

   I am writing to you regarding a residential visit to Arthog. This is now our Year 5 residential and 
we have booked to take the Year 5’s in March 2020, during the next academic year. 

 
The visit is booked to take place from Monday 9th to Friday 13th March 2020.  During the visit the children will be 

taking part in a range of activities which will include, canoeing, rock climbing, orienteering, gorge walking and 

mountaineering amongst others. 
  

The cost of the week will be £285. Children who are receiving free school meals or whose parents receive Child 
Tax Credit/Income Support will be eligible for remissions supported by the LEA.  Evidence of this entitlement will 

need providing with the first deposit. All payments are non-refundable. 
 

If your child would like a place on the visit you will receive a payment card.  This card needs to be handed in when 

making each payment so that we can confirm receipt. Please find a payment schedule below which will help to 
spread the costs of the trip; 

 

By Wednesday 17th July     -  £15 (This will confirm your child’s place) 

By Friday 27th September  - £60 

By Friday 25th October    -  £60 

By Friday 29th November    -  £50 

By Friday 31st January 2020   - £50 

By Friday 14th February 2020  -  £50 

If you would like your child to have a place on this residential please return the slip below, with the first payment, 
by Wednesday 17th July. At this point your child will receive their payment card. Please note, a late first 

payment/deposit may result in your child not being assigned a place. 
 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.  I will arrange an information session for late 

September. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

B.T Moody 
Mr B Moody 

Senior Leader 

 

 

I would like __________________________________________________________________________________  

 
to have a place on the Yr 5 Arthog residential, Monday 9th – Friday 13th March 2020. 

 
 Please tick to confirm 

 
I enclose a payment of ______________   Signed ___________________________ 
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